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May 25, 2006
VIA E-MAIL

United States Environmental Protection Agency

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20460-0001

ORD.Docket@EPA.gov
Docket No. HQ-OPPT-2005-0049 

Re:
Lead; Renovation, Repair, and Painting Program; Proposed Rule, 71 Fed. Reg. 1588 (Jan. 10, 2006) 
Dear Mr. Wilson:

In response to the referenced Federal Register notice, attached are the comments that were previously submitted to the US EPA and OSHA in the following dockets:  

1)
Draft Air Quality Criteria for Lead, 70 Fed. Reg. 72300 (February 15, 2006).

2)
Notice of a Regulatory Flexibility Act Review of Lead in Construction, 70 Fed. 


Reg. 32739 (September 6, 2005).

We believe you will find these helpful in light of the inclusion in this record of certain information associated with the Agency’s Lead NAAQS reconsideration activities.

Should you have any questions about BCI’s views or related issues, please contact our Washington Counsel, David B. Weinberg, at 202-719-7102 or dweinberg@wrf.com. 


Respectfully submitted,

   Timothy J. Lafond  
Timothy J. Lafond, P.E.

Chairman,

BCI Environmental Committee
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